
 

 

 
Media Release 

CA03/2025 

  

 

Ngong Ping 360 to Resume Cable Car Service on 17 January 2025 

 

(Hong Kong, 16 January 2025) Ngong Ping 360 would like to inform guests that the 

scheduled maintenance has been completed today. The cable car service will 

resume at 10 am on 17 January 2025.  

 

Guests can call the Ngong Ping 360 hotline at 3666 0606 or visit the official website 

at www.np360.com.hk for further information. 
 

-End- 
 

About Ngong Ping 360  

 

As a major tourist attraction located on Lantau Island in Hong Kong, Ngong Ping 360 offers 

guests an exciting and unique natural and cultural experience. The Ngong Ping Cable 

Car stretches 5.7 km from Tung Chung to Ngong Ping and is the longest bicable cable car 

system in Asia. It offers a visually spectacular 25-minute journey with panoramic views of 

the flora and fauna of North Lantau Country Park, Tung Chung Bay, the Hong Kong–

Zhuhai–Macao Bridge and Hong Kong International Airport. 

 

In 2022, Ngong Ping 360 launched “Crystal+”, a new type of cabin developed in France 

and Italy. All sides and the bottom of the “Crystal+” cabin are made of fully transparent 

tempered glass, providing our guests with 80% visibility and an unobstructed 360° 

panoramic view of Lantau Island to create an extraordinary travel experience. 

 

http://www.np360.com.hk/

